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Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise Moves to Electronic Toll Collection 

(ETC) on Seminole Expressway/SR 417 between  
Aloma Avenue and Interstate 4 
Cash collection ends on JUNE 1, 2024 

 
 
Ocoee, Fla. – Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise will begin its implementation of Electronic Toll 
Collection (ETC) on Seminole Expressway/State Road (SR) 417 between Aloma Avenue 
(milepost 38) and Interstate 4 (milepost 55) beginning on Saturday, June 1, 2024. Cash 
will no longer be accepted.  
 
This conversion is part of the Enterprise’s ongoing pursuit toward more efficient business 
operations and customer convenience.  Converting to ETC will improve safety and 
enhance mobility allowing drivers to keep a steady pace while entering and exiting the 
Seminole Expressway facility by eliminating the need to stop and pay for tolls. 
 
Accepted toll payment methods are SunPass, a compatible transponder, or TOLL-BY-
PLATE.  The SunPass Prepaid Toll Program offers the lowest toll rate in Florida compared 
to TOLL-BY-PLATE. Plus, SunPass customers avoid the $2.50 administrative fee for 
each invoice mailed.  Both SunPass and TOLL-BY-Plate allow customers to link a debit 
or credit card to pay for future tolls.  Accounts may be replenished with a card or cash. 
 
For information about SunPass or TOLL-BY-PLATE, please visit SunPass.com or call 1-
888-TOLL-FLA (1-888-865-5352).  
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